Hawkins Path Elementary School

Where an education lasts a lifetime…
Michael F. Dantona, Ed.D.                                                                                                         Roberta Gerold, Ed.D.  
              Principal                                                                                                                              Superintendent
September 8, 2010
Dear Parents,

Back to School Night is an important time for parents and guardians to meet teachers. It is my pleasure to invite you to Hawkins Path on Tuesday, September 14, 2010 to meet your child’s teacher.  We have coordinated this event with our first PTA meeting so you will also have an opportunity to meet our PTA leadership.   

When you visit Hawkins Path on Tuesday, September 14, please follow the schedule below:



Who


Time


Location
Grades l, 2, 3

7:00 p.m.

Your child’s classroom
Grades 4, 5

7:30 p.m.

Your child’s classroom
PTA Meeting

8:00 p.m.

Cafeteria

When you enter our school on Tuesday evening, you may go directly to your child’s classroom. Each teacher will briefly outline the curriculum and explain specific goals, procedures, and expectations for this school year. Please arrange to leave all children at home during your visit. Our program is specifically intended to establish communication between parents and teachers, and unfortunately, there will be no supervision provided for children.

Please note that our PTA meeting is scheduled for 8:00 p.m.  As part of the principal’s report to the PTA, I will be outlining our Title I (instructional support) model.  All parents are encouraged to attend.

Sincerely,

Michael F. Dantona, Ed.D.

Principal 
MFD:dh
485 Hawkins Road ~ Selden, New York ll784

631-285-8530

